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Kevin Cundiff 

970-946-0060 

Kevinpcundiff@gmail.com 

 

01/07/2025 

Fremont County Tourism Council 

Dear Members of the Fremont County Tourism Council and Commissioners 

I am writing to express my intent to serve another term on the Fremont County Tourism 
Council. Over the past year on the council, I have thoroughly enjoyed contributing to the 
promotion of our county as a premier tourist destination. It has been both a rewarding and 
enriching experience to collaborate with such a dedicated team of individuals who share a 
passion for showcasing the unique assets of Fremont County. 

During my tenure, I have actively participated in [specific projects, campaigns, or initiatives], 
which have positively impacted tourism growth and community engagement. I remain 
committed to supporting the council’s mission of enhancing the visitor experience while 
fostering sustainable tourism practices that benefit our local economy. 

As an advocate for our community, I hope to continue leveraging my skills in [specific areas, 
e.g., marketing, event planning, hospitality, to further our shared goals. I am confident that my 
continued involvement will contribute to the council’s future successes. 

Thank you for considering my request to remain a part of this vital organization. I look forward 
to the opportunity to continue serving Fremont County and its vibrant tourism industry. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Cundiff 

Secretary  
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